
 
Hello Lowell Families and community,  

We hope you are enjoying the “atmospheric rivers” we are experiencing these days! But our 
water levels should be amazing all summer long, so we have that to be positive about! 
 
Be sure to head to Papa’s Pizza on Thursday, April 20! Half of all money spent on orders will go 
towards Lundy fundraising.  Don’t forget to take a flyer. They are available at the Lundy front 
office. Last year Lundy did an outstanding job of fundraising for class projects, activities, and 
supplies.  
 
The last round of Lundy Self-manager applications will be going out on Monday.  If your child has 
been working hard, they will get another chance to fill out an application with their teacher's 
approval. Congratulations to all the students that have already become a self-manager. 
 
The softball game that began on April 10, will resume in Glendale on April 20, at 4:30pm. 
 
The home baseball games against Umpqua Valley Christian on May 3, have been moved to 
2:00pm and 4:30pm to avoid playing after dark. 
 
Our head wrestling coach, Lincoln Casarez, was named the Wrestling Chair for the Oregon 
Athletic Coaches Association! Congratulations to him and to Lowell Wrestling!. 
 
Mark your calendars NOW for the Lowell SD Family Resource Collaborative Spring Fling on Friday, 
May 19 (Time TBD) at Lowell Rolling Rock Park. We will have raffles, an outdoor family movie, 
popcorn, Kona Ice, face painting, Community Library, family fun activities, Summer Recreation 
and Meals kickoff, KITS and other early childhood health and education resources! Come 
welcome spring, and usher in the end of our school year (and then sweet, sweet SUMMER) with 
us! More information to come soon and we hope to see you there! 
 
Lane County wants to hear from you! The Lane County Community Needs Survey is open. Please 
use the QR code to let them know your thoughts on the needs for your community. Codes below 
are for English and Spanish versions of the survey. This survey closes April 3. 

 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


